Dear Parents,

The Koenig-Holmberg Family McDonald’s is proud to support local schools by partnering for Digital
McTeacher’s Night” on Tuesday, May 6 from 4pm-7pm. During the event, McDonald’s at 5950
Firestone Blvd., Firestone will donate 40% of digital sales back to Centennial Elementary! The Koenig-
Holmberg Family McDonald’s has a commitment to education in our local community and values the
vital role that educators play in inspiring our youth. We cannot wait to support Centennial Elementary
with this event.

How does it work? Centennial Elementary will receive a 40% donation of digital sales generated during
the night — this includes all orders completed on the McDonald’s App or using the in-store digital kiosks.
Through the McDonald’s App, you can order and pay ahead of time and then pick up in Drive Thru,
Curbside or Inside. Even better, you can use our daily offers like 20% off your entire order or Free
Medium Fries with $1 Purchase (both are ONLY available in the McDonald’s App)!

Centennial Elementary McTeacher’s Night"
May 6 2025 From 4pm-7pm
at the McDonald’s located at
5950 Firestone Blvd., Firestone CO

The more you promote McTeacher’s Night” the more successful it will be! So be sure to invite other
family members, friends, neighbors and co-workers. Community participation is crucial for the success
of your school’s fundraising program.

We encourage you to download the McDonald’s App in advance of the event. For an even better
experience, you can place your order before heading to the restaurant and we will begin preparing it
before you arrive, so it minimizes your wait time (assuming you link a payment method and have
location services turned “on”, so we know when to start your order).

If you have any questions, please contact your school principal or your child’s teacher. Please support
your children’s educators and your school by attending this event. We hope to see you there!

Download the McDonald’s App
Sincerely,
Sharon and Gary Koenig & Lauren Holmberg
McDonald’s Owners, Firestone




